
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/16/2017 12:54:16 PM
Subject: Re: Interview Request

​I'll pass it on


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 12:36 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Interview Request
 
 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Godfrey, Georgiaree [mailto:GGodfrey@wspa.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 12:35 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Interview Request
 
Good afternoon. My name is Georgiaree Godfrey and I am the Statehouse reporter for WSPA in Spartanburg. I 
am reaching out to you because I am working on a story regarding the candidates for governor...
 
Would love to chat with Lt. Gov. Bryant about his platform, top 3 issues or priorities with his campaign, 
possible concerns regarding the current political climate in the country, and what Bryant thinks will be most 
important to voters (issues, emotion, money, popularity, etc).
 
Ideally, this would be an on-camera interview, but am not opposed to speaking by phone.
I look forward to hearing from you. Thanks in advance.
 
 
 
Georgiaree Godfrey
Capitol Reporter
WSPA-TV & WYCW-TV
250 International Dr.
Spartanburg, SC 29303
803-800-8633 Cell
864-587-4460 Office
ggodfrey@wspa.com
www.wspa.com
 
WSPA/WYCW does not discriminate in advertising contracts on the basis of race, ethnicity or gender and further requires that in the 
performance of all WSPA/WYCW advertising agreements, WSPA/WYCW requires that each party not discriminate on the basis of race 
or ethnicity.
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of Nexstar Broadcasting, Inc., are confidential, and are intended solely for 
the use of the individual or entity to whom this email is addressed and/or as indicated in the applicable file. If you are not one of the 
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mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
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http://www.wspa.com


named recipient(s) or otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete 
this message immediately from your computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is 
strictly prohibited.
 
 


